
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Curriculum Newsletter 
Autumn 2024-25 

Year 5 

Homework  
Reading: This year, Year 5 will continue 
with the Rising Stars Scheme followed in 
Year 4. This involves following the 2 week 
cycle as set out in the reading folders. We 
appreciate your support with this and will 
award dojos to reward your child for 
reading at home. Please see the 
Information Evening slides for free 
readers. 
Spellings: Spelling this year continues to 
follow the EdShed spelling scheme. 
Children will have activities to complete 
online at home. These will follow on from 
lessons taught in school. Spelling Quiz will 
take place on Friday. 
Times tables: Children should know all of 
their times tables and related division 
facts. This term children will be given 
times tables to focus on to develop with 
their related division facts.  
 
Homework: This will usually be given to 
your child on a Friday for return on the 
following Friday. 
*Spelling practise (EdShed) 
*Maths / SPaG (Worksheet) 
*Reading (x4 per week)  
 
PE Kit: Year 5 will need to come to school 
in their PE kit every day on Thursday and 
Friday. 
 
https://seabridgeprimary.org.uk/our-
curriculum/class-pages/year-5 
 

Our area of learning this term will be…  

All things Greek! 
Our current area of learning, ‘All things Greek’, will 
incorporate many elements such as: History, Geography, 
Art and DT. We will be exploring the key events of the 
Ancient Greek period of History. We will compare modern 
and ancient Greece through Geography. We will also be 
learning some key phrases to use throughout the day. 

 
       

In Science, we will be looking at the Solar System, and the 
interaction of the planets. We will be visiting Jodrell Bank 
this term to help us develop further our understanding 
and taking part in an immersive space tour! 

 

 

Please feel free to contact us with any queries and we will try 
to help wherever possible. We look forward to working 

alongside you and your child. 

Mrs Davies, Miss Toms, Mrs Stride, Miss Cooke, Mrs Ranjana 
and Mrs Preethy 

 

 

You can help your child to succeed by doing the following:  

Daily reading practise with your child (remember to follow 
the strategies laid out in the reading folder) 
Daily spelling practise 
Practise times tables and key number facts 
Supporting your child to become more independent in 
getting organised for school; remembering the required 
equipment and their homework. 
For additional information and resources to support your 
child’s learning, please see our school website and the 
home school links diaries.  
 

https://seabridgeprimary.org.uk/our-curriculum/class-pages/year-5
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